
POWER GENERATION & DISTRIBUTION 

With more than 60 year of industry experience 
dealing with everything from emergencies to well-
thought-out projects, HydroExcavators has an 
impressive service portfolio that includes:

	 •  The ability to shift pole holes when utility  
	 	 conflicts arise.
	 •  Assistance in pole installations.
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	 • Directional drilling test holes
	 • Pipeline and utility crossings
	 • Sacrificial anode installation
	 • Subsurface Utility Engineering (S.U.E.) test holes
	 • Visual confirmation of buried lines

The power pros at HydroExcavators have the 
knowledge, skills and hands-on experience to help 
companies increase productivity, enhance existing 
safety precautions and decrease expenses on power 
projects both large and small. From hydro excavation 
and back filling to safe debris disposal and site 
restoration, our highly trained Hydro-X employees 
work fast, efficiently and safely, and with respect 
for the people and environment we encounter. Call 
us today to customize a plan to meet your specific 
project needs!

Buried Utilities

	 •  Easily refill of excavation sites.
	 •  Hydrovac services for power pole placement,  
	 	 including high-risk areas.
	 •  Installation of casings.
	 •  Non-destructive exploratory trenching for duct  
	 	 banks installation.

Our services are less disruptive and invasive than 
traditional means, work more efficiently in hard-
to-reach areas, safely uncover buried utilities and 
require minimal cleanup upon successful project 
completion. Additional value-added services mean 
that you get more, while spending less. Please 
contact us today for more information!

Our Power Pros Will Improve  
Your Productivity

Our Experience in the Power 
Industry is Second to None

Key Applications


